
Greens Committee Meeting 

March 10, 2014, 6:30pm in Break room of Maintenance Building 

 

Attendees: 

 Ken Stevens, Steve Solsky, Steve Ludwin, Sue Kahler, Bob Miskanin 

We discussed the work Steve and his crew has been doing over the winter. 

 Thinning of the pine grove on the right side of the 8th fairway.  

 Removal of the tree and creek work on the 6th.  

 Some minimal work between the 3rd and 10th fairways.  

 Removal of overhanging trees on right side of the 14th fairway. 

A letter was received by the BoD concerning an offer from R Macfarlane about the 4.4 acres 

of wooded land adjacent to the 11th green. All present read the letter and it was discussed. The 

consensus is that the club would not have any realistic use for the land. It would be great if we 

could remove a few trees near the 11th green to allow more sun, but nothing other than that. 

The unanimous opinion of the committee is that the club would pass on Mr. Macfarlane’s offer. 

This recommendation will be made to the BoD at their next meeting. 

We all would like to have a spring project day. The focus would be on normal spring cleanup 

and leveling the 7th fairway that was planned for the fall, but not completed due to weather. 

We have selected Saturday, May 3 as a possible date. The date will be finalized later and all 

members notified via email and posters. 

Steve L and Rick F have been working on ideas for a greens cover raffle. Steve S noted that 

the covers should be ordered by the beginning of October. The suggestion is selling tickets at 

$10 each and having ether 1 or 2 drawings during the summer. The proceeds would be divided 

as follows; 60% for covers, 40% for prizes. The 40% could be divided into more than one prize at 

each drawing. The details will be finalized by Steve L and Rick F. They are going to try to have a 

write-up for the April Fox. All present are in agreement with this idea. 

The next meeting will be Monday, April 28 6:30 in maintenance building 

 

 


